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BOND breaks ground on $24 million Beth Israel Deaconess
Cancer Center
May 16, 2013 - Construction Design & Engineering

Beth Israel Deaconess Needham broke ground on the new Beth Israel Deaconess Cancer Center &
Surgical Pavilion, a three-story, 30,000 s/f building, constructed by BOND. The center will
consolidate BIDMC's west suburban cancer services into a new comprehensive center. The new
surgical area will provide the ability for patients to have more advanced surgeries closer to home.
This $24-million project represents Phase Il of a dedicated plan to improve and expand care
available to patients in the western suburbs. In October 2009, the community hospital opened a new
emergency department and a new inpatient unit.
Shown (from left) are: Frank Hayes, executive vice president, BOND; Corey McNulty, senior director
of support services, Beth Israel Deaconess Hospital - Needham; Dennis Monty, director facilities
planning, compliance, & special projects, Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center; Mike McGarty,
senior project manager, BOND; Pat Joyce, superintendent, BOND;Chris Sullivan, construction
project controls analyst, Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center, Walter Byrne, senior project
manager - facilities planning, Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center; John Fowler, associate, JACA
Architects; Bill Angelosanto, senior project manager, BOND; Wayne Arruda, project executive,
BOND; Paul Lonergan, associate AlA, job captain, JACA Architects

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



